
THE PENNSYLVANIA STATE UNIVERSITY 

Department oí Pniloaopny 

422 BOUCKH BUILDINO 
UNIVERSITY PARK, PENNSYLVANIA 16802 

October 3 

Are. CCMU 814 

865-6397 

Dear Jos©, 

Just a line to say that ?rancolse and I were most distressed 
to learn of your accident. We trust that you are both making a 
complete and rapid recovery» Let's hope that we can see each 
other in New Haven — if notf then surely soon» 

Cordially. 
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